
 

You are invited to the 2016 
District Retirement Celebration 
recognizing our 2016 retirees. 
 
 
 

Thursday, June 9, 2016 
3:45 pm - 6:00 pm 

S.J. Willis Auditorium 
 
 
 

The annual District Retirement 
Celebration is in recognition of the 
contributions made by our retiring 
employees to the students and 
schools of Greater Victoria. 

 
 

Please RSVP Mandy Conrad by 
Thursday, May 26, 2016 

 
Telephone: 250-475-4158 

Fax: 250-475-4112 
Email: mconrad@sd61.bc.ca 

See you there!! 
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